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9th February 2024                                       

                                                                                         FRIDAY LETTER 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 
Safer Internet Day 
At Crookhill Primary School, we talk to and teach children about how to stay safe online throughout the school 
year in computing and PSHE lessons, assemblies and through special events such as Safer Internet Day and 
Anti-Bullying Week.  The online world is a wonderful resource and a great way of staying connected with 
friends and family but it is important that children understand the risks and know what to do to stay safe.  As 
adults it is important that we know and understand how to keep children safe when online.  Below is some 
information about what the children have been learning and where to find help, support and advice. 

 
https://www.childnet.com/ 

https://www.internetmatters.org/ 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/ 

Our E-safety Policy and ICT Policy can be found on the school website. 

Key contacts in school: 
Designated Safeguarding Lead – Miss McCormack 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Kelly and Mrs Smith 
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As always, we are here to offer support, help and advice.  Please speak to a member of staff if you have any 

worries about online safety or any other concerns about a child. 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

The theme this week has been ‘Your Voice Matters’ and Monday’s assembly focused on expressing our 
opinions and feelings. Speaking out and being heard is an important part of our lives. Knowing that our opinion, 
thoughts and voices are actually being listened to greatly impacts our mental health and wellbeing.  
 
Year 6 Parent Consultations - Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th February 
As you know it is the Year 6 Parents Evening next week on Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th February.  The 
booking system closed at 10am today, if you had any difficulties booking an appointment, please contact the 
school office and we will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 
I would like to thank you in advance for your attendance at this important evening, which provides you with an 
opportunity to discuss your child’s progress this year and plays a key role in helping to ensure that we work in 
partnership with you to support your child’s education. 
 
School Disco 
We will be hosting a school disco on Wednesday 14th February to celebrate fun and friendship. This starts at 
4pm until 5.30pm, entry is £2 and there will be refreshments and treats on sale as well as music and games in 
the main hall.  
 
Chinese New Year  
There were some fantastic projects on the topic of the Chinese New Year taking place today. Noodle making, 
(and eating), mask making, storytelling, dragon model making and some fabulous artwork.  
 
However you’re celebrating your weekend, take care, have fun, and we’ll see you all on Monday. 
 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss K McCormack 
Head Teacher  
 

 
 
 

 
 


